LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

2nd March 2020

Dear Parents

Your child has been selected to take part in a Quicksticks Hockey Festival which is taking place at Cromwell Community College on Friday 6th March. This is being organised by the Witchford Sports Partnership. The festival will take place in the morning and the children will be transported to Cromwell by minibus. They will require a snack and a bottle of water. They will also need their full PE kit including sports trousers and trainers plus several warm layers and a raincoat, together with shin pads and mouth quards.

Please could you return the reply slip below giving permission for your child to take part in this festival and travel by minibus.

Yours sincerely,
V Bennett
V <u>Bennett</u> (Miss) PE Subject Lead
⊱Quicksticks Hockey Festival – Cromwell Community College – Friday, 6 th March
Name of Child:
I give permission for my child to take part in the Quicksticks Hockey Festival at Cromwell Community College on 6^{th} March and travel to Chatteris by minibus.
Signed:(Parent/Carer)
Name:(Please Print)























